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S t r e e t s  

W e recently experienced the first snowfall of

the season. For the safety of city maintenance

personnel and to avoid damage to your

personal property, residents are reminded to

remove any vehicles and trailers that are in the

City right-of-way. Also, remove garbage cans

from the road as soon as possible after garbage is picked up.

For other motorists safety do not shovel snow from your

driveway into the road. W illard City Ordinance Chapter 10-340

(B) states “It is unlawful to park a vehicle on a street at any

time when such parking shall interfere with the City’s efforts to

remove snow from City streets or any other public works

activities which require the removal of vehicles from the

street.” W e appreciate your cooperation.

Dog Licenses - All dog licenses expired on December 31,

2012, and will become delinquent January 31, 2013.  All dogs

are required to be licensed.  The licenses are available at the

City offices.  The cost is $5.00 for dogs that are spayed or

neutered and $15.00 for those that are not.  Proof

of current rabies vaccination is also required. 

Rabies vaccinations are required every two years.

See the reminder for the Rabies Clinic on the

back of the newsletter!

Business Licenses - Business licenses also

expired on December 31, 2012.  Business licenses are

required for anyone doing business within the W illard City 

limits.  Costs are based on the type of business you have and

those business owners of businesses  licensed last year have

been sent a reminder in the mail.  If you have any questions,

contact the City Office.  

Water 

If the temperature is below freezing for an

extended period of time you may want to

consider leaving an inside tap dripping to

prevent frozen water lines. 

A payment drop box is located on the west

side of the W illard City Offices  for making

payments after hours.  W illard City Office hours are Monday

thru Friday from 9:00am to 5:00pm.  W ater bills are sent out

the 5  of the month and are due by the 20 .  If you have anyth th

questions contact the W illard City Offices at 435-734-9881.

Police

Police Chief Nate Thompson urges residents to SLOW

DOW N when there is snow and ice on the roads.

There were many accidents in the area during the

recent snow storm. The main cause of the accidents

is driving too fast. He also reminds residents with 

recreational vehicles, boats, utility or other various

trailers to consider installing trailer locks to prevent

theft. Also remember to lock enclosed trailers to protect the

contents. Do not to leave vehicles warming up unattended.  

Welcome to Willard

W e would like to welcome two new

businesses to W illard City. The Apple Creek

Bulk Food Store located at 875 North Main. 

Inside is an ice cream counter, a deli counter, and a large

selection of Dutch Valley bulk foods.

Also at the same location is the Body Shop Gym which is a

24 hour full service gym that offers something for everyone

contact Adam Pixton at 435-730-0512 for more information.

Take a minute to stop by these businesses, check them out

and welcome them to town.

Garbage

Garbage will be  picked up on Monday January 21,

2013, Martin Luther King Jr. holiday.

Reminders

January 10- City Council Meeting -6:30 p.m. City Hall

January 12 - Rabies Clinic - 10a.m.-12:00 p.m. Fire Station

January 17- Planning Commission - 6:30 p.m.- City Hall

January 21 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day - City Office closed

January 24 - City Council Meeting - 6:30 p.m. City Hall

Agendas for the meetings will be posted at City Hall and on

the State of Utah Public Meeting Notice website at

www.utah.gov/pmn.



RABIES CLINIC 
JANUARY 12  th

10 A.M. -NOON
AT THE FIRE STATION

DOG LICENSES WILL ALSO BE
AVAILABLE AT THIS TIME FOR THE
COST OF $5.00 FOR DOGS THAT ARE
SPAYED OR NEUTERED  AND $15.00
FOR THOSE THAT ARE NOT.
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